Dear Phil.

I would like to take a moment to sincerely thank you and your wonderful team for organizing such an insightful outreach workshop. The content was incredibly valuable, and I learned so much from the discussions and especially from activities. Your efforts in bringing together such a knowledgeable team

and creating a welcoming environment are truly appreciated. I'm grateful for the opportunity to attend

and actively participate.

I would also like to share that I am going to use so acquired experience in just a few days for the meeting

with R&D leaders of the Israeli Electrical Company (IEC) aiming to establish the join HIT- IEC research

center in sustainable energy. My initial short presentation draft that I prepared 3 weeks ago (before the

outreach workshop) was not well accepted by the organizing unit in the HIT administration as too scientific and boring, asking for extensive conceptual changes. While shortly after the workshop I prepared the absolutely new one which got much better attitude.

Regards to all,

Alex